
Interested in Serving as a Board MemberInterested in Serving as a Board Member

Your candidate statement should have the following items:

Your name:

Address:

Why you want to serve on the Board:

And, please list any life experiences that will be useful in making co-decisions with fellow board members for the community.

Please send to me no later than September 15th, 2020.

Thank you

Rob March

Association Manager, Camino Del Prado HOA

robmarch@emastersgroup.com

Dear Members:

If you want to be a Candidate to serve as a Board of Director,

please let me know by sending an email to me (listing your name,

property address, cell and email address). Upon receipt, we will

send you a candidate statement for you to write up (about 2

paragraphs) and you will be included on the ballot. The deadline

has been extended to September 15th, 2020.

mailto:robmarch@emastersgroup.com

